Come be nourished, share the Good News.
From Friday 7th Oct - Sunday 9th Oct there will be an opportunity in the Diocese of Kerry to 'Come Be Nourished - Share the Good News.'

The National Religious Education Congress will be held in the Brandon Conference Centre, Tralee and is open to anyone who is involved or interested in nourishing their faith or involved in the faith development of others. Bishop Bill Murphy explains that ‘it is the third time that the congress is taking place and I welcome it here, it is great that it’s happening in Kerry’ Over the weekend there will be a combination of prayer, keynote speakers, workshops and sharing. 

Bishop Murphy points out that ‘the theme of evangelisation is very important at this time.’ Over the weekend there is an opportunity to explore different ways of sharing the good news, with an exciting range of topics like  Sharing the good news using technology, Movies with Meaning, Pottery, Sprituality, Nourishment,  Music and Song, Christian Meditation, Faith and Food, and Ministry through Arts and Craft.
Speakers include: Rev Paddy Rushe, Baroness Nuala O' Laon, Dom Mark Ephrem, Prof Tom Groome. While workshop presenters include Rev Donagh O Shea, Patricia Kieran, Brian Mc Kee, Catherine Mc Nally, Enda Donlon, Ailish Travers,  Brenda Drumm.
Bishop Bill is delighted to see that Sr Kathleen Quinlan and Br Pádraig McIntyre are delivering workshops at the congress. Sr Kathleen is a native of south Kerry and will lead the participants of her workshop through meditation with movement. Br Pádraig was the the Director of Sacred music in the Diocese of Kerry for eight years before joining the Benedictine Monks of Glenstall Abbey. Br Pádraig will invite participants of his workshop to sing, dance, pray  and reflect.
There will be other involvement from Kerry over the weekend with the involvement of TeenSpiriT, Fr Pat Moore and the parish of Duagh, Music from the parishes of St Brendan’s and St John’s. 

Bishop Murphy also mentioned that ‘this conference is timely with the Synod in Rome starting the same day with the same theme.’

More information and booking forms can be downloaded from www.dioceseofkerry.ie  or contact Edwina Gottstein at 064-6632644.
